
SANDWELL METROPOLITAN BOROUGH COUNCIL 
 
The Borough Council of Sandwell (Awefields Crescent, Smethwick) 
(Temporary Footway Closure) Order 2024 intends to temporarily prohibit 
pedestrians from proceeding along Awefields Crescent (link footpath), which 
will be closed from the back of footway opposite property No.10 to the back of 
footway opposite property Nos.17–18.  
 
Access to any affected frontages will be maintained, but only when safety 
permits.  
 
A pedestrian diversion route will be signed via Awefields Crescent.  
 
The maximum duration is 18 months but the work is expected to be 
completed by 13/12/2024 effective from 11/11/2024 (8am – 6pm).  
 
Purpose – to facilitate access for maintenance works by Cadent Gas Ltd.  
 
For more information, please contact Ellis Lucas of Cadent on 0800 008 
6590.  


